
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of General Services to report to the Information, Technology, and 
General Services Committee on a quarterly basis regarding compliance with the 
Environmentally Preferable Purchasing Program, including the procurement of custodial 
cleaning supplies and each department’s participation in this program.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


